The Great Plains Bicycling Club board met on Sept 16, 2009 at 7:30 pm at 5521 NW
1st St, Lincoln, NE.

Present at the meeting were Hal Smith, Pat Bracken, Steve Clements & Mary Poe.

The minutes of the previous minutes had been received by all those present and approved.
Steve Clements presented the the Treasurer's report. The club has $16,443.67 in the
checking account. There are a few small bills still pending from the Heatstroke ride as

well as the club picnic. Annual dues represent $2,120 which is virtually the same for
calendar year 2008. The club started this year with $15,100 in the bank.

Heat Stroke finished with 316 riders verses 289 last year. All seemed to go well: No
negative comments from riders or area residents. The club purchased some durable

supplies prior to heatstroke which will be used for future rides and other club events.

The annual meeting has been tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, November 10th. Pat
Bracken is to look into possible locations.

The annual Holiday party has been tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, December 8th.

Hal Smith is to check with Alan Wickman to see if his neighborhood clubhouse is

available. Hal will also check with Tina's cafe to possibly cater the event again.

Pat Bracken received an email from the "Market to Market Run" a running event from
Omaha to Lincoln. They are looking for volunteers to pace runners along the MoPac

trail after dark on October 10th. Pat will get additional information and get back to the board.
The next meeting is scheduled for October 21st @ 7:30 pm

The meeting adjourned at 9pm

Hal Smith
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